
                                          21st Century/Ee-Kah-Ki-Maht Summer Learning Program 

         Board Report June 2023

          The 21st Century/Ee-Kah-Ki-Maht Summer Program will be offering services for the following 
months June and July the program is located at Browning Elementary School Grades K-8th Grade. Our 
Program is based on STREAM Experiments/Activities (Science, Technology, Reading, Arts & Math) lots of 
recreational activities throughout the week.

Here is some of the activities that will be offered. 

*Lava*Volcano making *Playdough *Paper Rockets *Skittles Experiment *Kite Experiments *Boat 
Experiment

- Cultural Activities – Beading (age/grade appropriate) Painting, Ribbon skirt/shawl making 
and cultural walking field trips.

- Art’s and Craft’s projects ranging from drawing, coloring, building towers and painting 
projects. 

- Swimming
- Bike Rides
- Exercising – daily exercising 
- Google Earth – Virtual Tours of historic places from around the world.
- Drones – Intro to learning to fly drones.
- Robotics – Building solar robots.
- Blackfeet Star Story – Star Story lessons with telescopes. (Star Gazing). 
- Weekly Field Trips

The 21st Century Summer Program recently visited GNP. They hiked, fished, rode the ferry boat ride 
learned about the surrounding mountains and our native wildlife in the park.

Ee-Kah-Ki-Maht is hosting a 3 on3 tournament this Thursday flyer is attached.  Both programs have 
collaborated with BHS Athletic Dept. to bring in Grow Training with Mr. Roo Wiggins from Idaho. Mr. 
Wiggins will put on a 2-day Basketball camp for grades K-12th Camp will provide 
drills/games/activities/good health/positive energy/organization/fundamentals: shooting/passing/ball 
handling and communication, we are very excited the camp will be June 27, 28th 2023 at BHS. Flyer will 
be posted soon.

All the 21st Century/Ee-Kah-Ki-Maht Staff are excited to be back with the students during the summer 
season again. We hope all of our participants had a great summer and will be looking forward to lots of 
fun activities coming.

Sincerely,

Heidi Bull Calf
Student Activities Coordinator 




